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June 6, 1996

MEMORANDUM TO: Division.EngineerS I/j!,FROM: J. D. Goins, P .E.
Chief Engineer -Operations' '. ;!

11~
SUBJECT: Wildlife Viewing Signs

In 1991, Secretary Thomas J. Harrelson committ 'd to the Wildlife Resources
Commission for the N.C. Department of Transportation to obtain and erect wildlife
vviewin~ signs. This. project was put on hold while the Wildlife Resources Commission
develop.ed their program. We have recently been advised that the Commission has
completed ~his program and have published the "Nor:th Carolina Wildlife Viewirlg
Guide." .

Enclosed for your use is a copy of the "North Catolina Wildlife Viewing Guide" along
with signing plans for each site. It will be your responsibility to obtain and erect the
signs as outlined on the plans. You will note that in some instances the signs are to be
delivered to someone associated with a viewing area, and they will erect the signs.
These sicrns should be erected by December 1.

If you have any questions, you should contact C. A. Gardner or Mr. Randall C. Wilson
with the Wildlife Resources Commission. Mr. Wilson's telephone number is 919-528-
3374. Jimmy Lynch and the Traffic Engineering Branch are aware of this request and
can provide you assistance as needed in obtaining these signs.

JDG/cag
cc: Mr. Larry R. Goode, Ph.D., P .E.

Mr. Berry G. Jenkins, Jr., P.E.
Mr. C. A. Gardner, Jr., P.E.
Mr. J. M. Lynch, P.E.

.Mr. V. Charles Bruton, Ph.D.
Mr. W. D. Johnson
Mr. Randall C. WilsonI
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